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From:
Sent: Saturday, 15 May 2021 1:22 PM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Harbourside development SSD 7874 - comment

To: IPCN 

From : Eliathamby S Seelan 

(Owner of unit 404, 50 Murray St, Darling Harbour.) 

I thank the commission for the valuable suggestion. 

I fully support your suggestion/ recommendation regarding the 
Harbourside development SSD 7874. 

I am in favour of the maximum podium height of RL 11.8 applying 
to the entire portion of the podium to the north of the proposed 
tower which would bring the redevelopment in line with the one that has 
been approved at Cockle Bay. 

The above will also allow a greater area of contiguous upper level 
public open space from the western end of Pyrmont bridge as well 
as reduce shadowing over the public foreshore domain. 




